OP)

April 12, 1993

President George Ansell Colorado School of Mines Golden, Colorado 80401-1887

Dear President Ansell:

On behalf of the membership of the Rocky Mountain Section of the Mathematical Association of America, I am writing to thank you for the kind, welcoming hospitality of the Colorado School of Mines. We met on your campus April 2 and 3, and it was one of our best meetings ever.

As the Secretary/Treasurer of the Section, and speaking for my fellow members, I want you to know we all deeply appreciate the long hours put in by Dr. Boes and Dr. Hereman and their colleagues. They made this a successful meeting. As you no doubt know, you are fortunate to have such an outstanding faculty.

Thank you!

Sincerely,

William C. Ramaley Secretary/Treasurer, Rocky Mountain Section Mathematical Association of America